
Weekly Report 16 

Lines and Grids 

 

This week was a great week for me. I managed my time very well and was able 

to get a lot of work done on my original work. However, I did notice some things that 

would be better done differently as I was working on my original work. 

For starters, I had perspective paper, but not grid paper. So instead of working 

with easy gridded paper to draw out my floor plan, I made it all on triangle grid paper, 

which was a bit difficult and confusing, especially considering that the height of the 

triangle was not as long as the base. I got some grid paper this weekend, so I as do my 

final draw up, I will reconfigure it for regular gridded paper. 

I also did not use a straightedge as I drew my first floor plan or as I drew the 

perspective drawing of the building from an angle. As I go forward with my original 

work, I will be using a straightedge to make my lines straight and even on all sketches 

and drawings. 

Finally, I need to always keep in mind the scale of drawings. I have the scale on 

the triangle paper correct, but I need to be sure that everything remains to scale as I 

transfer my ideas from page to page. 


